
A self-described "global generosity movement," Giving 
Tuesday is an international day of giving that began in 2012 as a response to holiday 
consumerism. 

Giving Tuesday will take place on Tuesday, November 29, 2022. Think of it like this: 
Thursday is Thanksgiving, then comes Black Friday, Small Business Saturday, Cyber 
Monday, and finally… Giving Tuesday! 

We encourage you to make a financial contribution to the Marshfield COA Boosters and 
we would be most grateful for your support of the COA Senior Center, but Giving 
Tuesday is ultimately about encouraging people to do good in any form, whether it’s 
your time, energy, expertise, or financial support. 

It’s a simple idea - every act of generosity counts, and everyone has something to 
contribute toward building the better world we all want to live in. 

 


